

Ellington Public Schools

47 Main Street • PO Box 179 Ellington, Connecticut 06029 (860) 896-2300

Annual Asbestos Notification 2022 - 2023 SCHOOL YEAR

Dear Parent, Guardian, and Staff:

The federal Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) regulations require that all parents, guardians, and staff are to be notified of the availability of the Ellington Public Schools Asbestos Management Plan on an annual basis.

The plan contains the extent, location, and condition of any area in the building which contains asbestos. Asbestos management plans are available for review at the front desk of each of our schools. In order to maintain asbestos-containing materials in a non hazardous condition, the materials are inspected twice a year.

If there are any questions about the plan or its contents, please feel free to contact me at 860-896-2313 or email me at gkliman@ellingtonschools.net.

Sincerely,

Gregory Kliman

Director of Facilities